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Kia Kaha Ki te Tū! – Stand as a Māori Workplace Delegate!
PSA delegates are at the heart of the way we work. They are elected by 
members as union leaders in their workplace and are the first point of contact 
for information and advice. Māori members in many organisations elect Māori 
enterprise delegates to ensure a Māori perspective is heard.

Māori delegates are part of PSA decision-making at all levels and we encourage 
you to stand.
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